
Dear Mr. Clarke:  
 
I am pleased to notify you that your 8.0-hour Inspection Authorization (IA) refresher course titled, 
"Honeywell GTCP36 Series APU Familiarization” has been accepted. As of this date a review of the 
materials you submitted for this course meets the requirements of Title 14 of the Code of Federal 
Regulations (14 CFR) part 65, § 65.93(a)(4) for IA renewal. 
 
Your FAA-accepted Training Course Number is C-IND-IM-240613-K-022-004 and will expire June 30, 
2028.  
 
Your course will remain as an active course on the Master IA Refresher Course Database located on the 
www.FAASafety.gov website (Maintenance Hangar tab) for 48 months. The course may be withdrawn if 
it is discovered that your course no longer complies with § 65.93(a)(4).  
Before the end of the 48 calendar-month period you must provide the IA Refresher Course Coordinator 
(IA RCC) with a request for course renewal acceptance in accordance with current guidelines. If you do 
not provide a request to renew your course acceptance with sufficient prior notice, at least 30 days prior 
to expiration, your course may be marked as expired in the Master IA Refresher Course Database.  
 
As a provider of an FAA-accepted IA training course, you must continuously comply with current FAA 
guidance for your course acceptance number to remain valid. Please ensure the training completion 
certificates contain the information required in the guidance to avoid problems at time of IA renewal. 
This also requires you to notify the responsible Flight Standards office manager and the appropriate FAA 
Safety Team (FAAS Team) Program Manager (FPM) nearest the location of your training about the date, 
time, and location 30 days prior to presenting this course by letter, fax, and/or email. In addition, you 
should allow, at no charge, a minimum of one Flight Standards aviation safety inspector (ASI) from the 
responsible Flight Standards office for the purpose of oversight and/or the FAASTeam representative for 
the area where the training will take place. You should maintain a list of attendees and contact 
addresses for each course given for at least 36 months after the date the training was provided. Make 
this list available to any FAA office upon request. If it is determined that your course does not meet the 
guidelines, you will receive notification. 
 
Congratulations, and thank you for your interest in aviation safety. Should you have further questions, 
please contact me at 9-AFS-IARefresher@faa.gov.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Colby Barron 
IA Refresher Course Coordinator (IA RCC)  
Aircraft Maintenance Division 
800 Independence Ave. SW 
Washington, DC 20591 
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